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Austin Alumnae Chapter
Membership Services Report
                                                                              October 19, 2021

Membership Services Executive Board Report:


White Christmas:
The White Christmas sub-committee has begun planning the event where chapter members visit and show sisterly love to our Sick and Shut-in Sorors during our White Christmas event.  We are making plans to spread the Christmas joy with a special visit and holiday gifts.  
The committee is in the process of making our list of sorors to visit.  

If you know a Soror that would welcome a visit from our White Christmas carolers, and they reside in the Austin area(including Pflugerville, Round Rock, Buda), please send names and contact information to  members of the White Christmas sub-committee, Sorors Tanya Rippenkroeger at tanya.rippenkreoger@hotmail.com and Melody Southall at melynn95@hotmail.com  by November 8, 2021. 

New Member Experience formally know as New Member Orientation

[bookmark: _Hlk85222465]The sub-committee is planning to conduct the 1st new member experience session on November 13th from 10:00 a.m. – 11:45 a.m. This in-house training for sorors who are new to Austin Alumnae. If you transferred your membership to Austin Alumnae or transitioned as a collegiate in the last year to the present, we would love you to come out to attend this short but informative training. If you’re interested, please send an email to me at dstatx.vp1@gmail.com to be added to the list. I will notify the lead, Soror Pamela Sherman, to anticipate your attendance. 

Reclamation and Retention

November is Reclamation Month but due to the National Convention and other events on the calendar the sub-committee has decided to have a big reclamation event in the Spring. However, during the month of November, we want to kick-off our reclamation efforts by making the initial contact with sorors who we want to reclaim. If you know of a soror in the Austin and surround areas who has not affiliated with a chapter, please send me their name and email address. We will also be reaching back to some of the sorors who were once on the chapter’s roster but who we are missing. We want to reach as many sorors as possible for the upcoming event. dstatx.vp1@gmail.com. I will provide the list of names to the Reclamation and Retention Sub-committee to send out personal invitations to those sorors. 

Upcoming Meeting:
Committee Meetings will be held on the 2nd Mondays of the month at 6:30 p.m. 
Next Meeting: Monday, November 8, 2021 @ 6:30 p.m.
        
Signature of soror making the committee report: 	Jacqueline Habersham, Chair
Date of report for Chapter Meeting: 10/19/11/2021
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